
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu .Johnston@vancouver.ca> 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
CC: "City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL" 

"Connell , Francie" <francie.connell@vancouver.ca> 
Date: 6/25/2020 2:49:27 PM 

Subject: Response to requests for red lined versions of by- laws 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

In regards to requests from Councillors for red lined versions of by-laws showing any proposed amendments, our 
lawyers have provided the fo llowing response: 

We are happy to begin providing these whenever an existing by-law is being substantively amended and a 
redlined version may be helpful to Counci l. We propose that the red lined version of the relevant sections of the 
by-law be attached to the Council report as an Append ix, with the following note to ensure that it is clear that the 
forma l amending by- law is the legal document that is to be relied upon: 

"This document is being provided for information only as a reference tool to highlight the proposed 
amendments. The draft amending by-laws attached to the Counci l report RTS No. [insert report 
number] entitled [insert title of report] represent the amendments being proposed to Counci l for 
approva l. Should there be any discrepancy between this redline version and the draft amending by- laws, 
the draft amending by-laws preva i l." 

We note that some bylaws, like CD-1 rezonings, are entirely new by-laws and therefore do not amend an existing 
by-law, so a redlined version cannot be produced. The same policy w ill apply to other new by-laws. 

Similarly, when a CD-1 by-law is added to the Noise Control By-law, the Sign By-law, or the Parking By-law, they 
are merely being added to a list of other CD-1 by-laws so a red-lined version of that l ist wi ll not be of any 
assistance to Council. 

We have noted Councillor Hardwick's June 11 email that indicates she wou ld like to have red lined versions of all 
by-law changes, no matter how small, and we are cons idering the resources that would be requ ired for that, but 
we trust that this in itia l step, providing red lines for substantial amendments, w il l be of assistance to Council. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873.7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




